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Brexit content disclaimer

The European Committee of the Regions is in the process of updating some of
the content on this website in the light of the withdrawal of the United
Kingdom from the European Union. If the site contains content that does not
yet reflect the withdrawal of the United Kingdom, it is unintentional and
will be addressed.
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